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From your Commodore, 

 

By Greg Tacke� 

 

Hello Everyone,  

Well, August is right around the corner. If you haven’t been out on your boat much you had be�er get out 

quick as we only have around 8 weeks le" of this boa#ng season. It sure goes quickly in Michigan. 

Lady Julie and I were able to spend a few days down at Swan Boat Club earlier this month at their Rega�a, 

poker run and Commodore’s Cocktail Recep#on honoring Commodore Bob and Lady Kim Tiberia. We had a 

great #me!! I even got to golf with the Commodore on Saturday morning (a li�le slow star#ng if you know 

what I mean). 

Next was the Cocktail Recep#on at Elba-Mar honoring Commodore Bob and Lady Bernice Morrison. We had a 

great #me there as well. Lady Julie and I were allowed to bring our 2016 class mascot (GI GI) home to travel 

with us but we had to promise to not let her get too crazy at Aquapolooza. She did but we won’t tell Mr. 

Proctor!!! 

Our first “Cocktails With The Commodore” was held at the boat club on the 10
th

, we had about 50-60 people 

come down and a good #me was had by all. We even had some of our Canadian friends come over!! Thank 

You to everyone that was there!! We are checking our calendar for possible future dates but I will have to get 

back to you on that. 

Then came Family Day. I was the first to enter the “Dunk Tank” and it was actually quite refreshing with the 

heat that day. I think if we do that again we had be�er look into ren#ng one as ours has seen be�er days. 

Kudos to Kevin for all of the work he put into that thing. Actually, “hats off” to Kevin and his crew for a great 

job on the en#re day. It was good to see so many kids down at the club having fun. Good Job Guys!!! 

Last was our club rendezvous to MacRay’s and Aquapolooza. I believe that we had 27 boats with us and a good 

#me was had by all. Dan and Kim Goodfellow did another wonderful job, Thank You!!! Now that they are 

experienced rendezvous planners I wonder what they will come up with for us next #me??? Be�er sign up for 

the next rendezvous to fine out!!! 

I will see you all around the club. 

Commodore,   Greg Tackett 
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From your Vice Commodore / Dock Chairman,  

By Joe Bacile 

Hi everyone. 

 
Hello all you boaters out there. 

July has flown by. First Thursday was a success. John Hopper and I provided the eats and we had a nice turn 

out. Second Thursday was our Polish Night and we served 135 dinners. The Third Thursday was Wyando�e 

Yacht Club's Burger night and Auc#on. I won the bid for a huge basket that contained an original Gebstat 

pain#ng. Hopefully someday it will be worth a million dollars. Forth Thursday brought us to Seaway Boat 

Club for a very nice burger dinner. 

The month ended with GLSBC at AquaPalooza and a great Rendezvous at Macray Harbor. Dan and Kim 

Goodfellow did an outstanding job providing everyone with food and drink. 

The dock party is coming up next August 1 and that is always a good #me. 

There will be another Polish Night August 13 at 6PM as well as our GLSBC Golf ou#ng August 23. Tee off at 

nine AM. The Golf Ou#ng is the day a"er our Steak Roast. We will be able to walk off our steak dinner and 

then fill up with lasagna Sunday a"ernoon. I will be calling to finalize the teams. Anyone wan#ng to send a 

check for the golf ou#ng should send it to Joe Bacile, 31343 Hillbrook, Livonia, MI. 48152    See the Flyers for 

details. 

Thanks! 

Vice Commodore Joe 

Great Lakes Steel  Thursday Night Polish Dinners 

August 13 - September 10 

Catering by Nicole’s Catering 

City Chicken, Stuffed Cabbage and Sauerkraut and Sausage  Potato, Vegetable, Salad, 

Bread, Butter 

Dinner at 6PM   Cost -  $12  BYOB 
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From your Rear Commodore,  
 

By Kevin Stone 

Hello Members,   

 

Well it looks like we had a great turn out for Family Day this year.  We had 235 adults and 120 kids par#ci-

pate this year.  Thank you GLSBC members for coming to Family Day!  From the input I have received, Fami-

ly Day was a big hit especially for the kids, which was the plan from the start. The peMng zoo was the big-

gest hit with the kids followed by the cake walk as always.    

I would like to thank each and every one of you on the Entertainment Commi�ee that gave up your #me 

over the past 6 months who helped plan such a big event.  I can’t even start to tell how much it means to 

me to have all your help, Thank You So Much!   I would also like to thank all of you that helped man all the 

sta#ons during the day, without your par#cipa#on the event would not have been so successful.  You all 

did an outstanding job!!!  There were many people working to make this happen and without your compas-

sion for our club, Family Day just would not happen.  

The next big event is Steak Roast on Saturday, August 22. On the menu will be Steaks, Chicken, Baked Pota-

to, Corn on the Cob, Salad and all the Fixin’s, plus beverages.  Cost will be only $15.00. We will be having a 

band in the evening called Waterline Groove. Doors open at 4:30, band starts at 7pm and goes un#l 11pm. 

There is a sign up sheet in the club house, please sign up so I can get a headcount and your choice of meal.   

You can also e-mail me at kevinstoneglsbc@gmail.com and let me know if you like steak or chicken and 

how many will be a�ending.  This also will be a great event.  Bring your family and friends!  Hope to see 

you all par#cipate! 

Please feel free to contact me to give me your input.  It’s your club and without your input and par#cipa-

#on it would not be a boat club but just a marina.  

Enjoy your summer!  It will be over before you know it !!  

Email: kevinstoneglsbc@gmail.com <mailto:kevinstoneglsbc@gmail.com>       

Phone (734) 502-1535 

Kevin Stone     Rear Commodore / Entertainment 
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Mark Your Calendars! 

2015 Spaghetti Dinner and Silent Auction! 

Saturday, September 19, 2015 

Be on the lookout for advance tickets which are on sale now. 
Get your tickets from either Cherie Armatis or Patty Kovach. 

All advance tickets will be put in a special drawing held the night of the 
auction. 

Don't delay get your tickets today! 

If you have donations for new or gently used items please bring them to the 
clubhouse. Don't forget to put your name on the items so we can give you credit 

in the auction listing! 

Hello everyone, 

  

Our July rendezvous was held at the base of the Selfridge airport.  While some enjoyed the sounds of Aqua-

palooza, others were sa#sfied by the pool and wonderful ameni#es MacRay Harbor had to offer.  Of the 36 

boats that had planned to a�end, 25 were in a�endance.  And the Leo and Rick show even received comple-

ments from some of the annual members at MacRay.  It was my pleasure, and honor to present MacRay Har-

bor with our club burgee for display within their restaurant.  For those who a�ended, I thank you for your 

par#cipa#on and assistance and help to get our supplies back to GLSBC. 

  

I con#nued onward, a"er MacRay Harbor with representa#ves of Park Haven Marina, Sun Parlour Boat Club, 

and Ford Yacht Club across the lake to Bouvier Bay Marina.  Within this trip was a dinghy run where we visit-

ed Decker’s, Island Grill, Brown’s, Club Capri and North Channel Yacht Club using a fleet of inflatables. 

  

Our next rendezvous is Toledo Beach Marina/North Cape Yacht Club on August 14-16.  Where we plan to en-

joy their heated pool, horseshoes, and the sandy beach of North Cape Yacht Club.  If you have signed up to 

a�end, you should have already received your Fleet Captain’s welcome note with informa#on about the ma-

rina and Sandbar restaurant.  If you are interested in a�ending and have not signed up, or need to cancel, 

please contact me directly by phone. 

 

Our last rendezvous of the season is @ Holiday Harbour / Sun Parlor Boat Club, September 4 – 7.  Doug Po#-

er, Commodore and Fleet Captain of SPBC would like to inform us they have made arrangements to have 20 – 

30 spots available for our boats and that no one will be asked to ra" off.  If you are interested in a�ending, 

the sign-up sheet for this event is available in the clubhouse.  Doug is working on a slip assignment for those 

who are on the list. 

  

Once again, it is a pleasure to serve this community and an honor to represent GLSBC as Fleet Captain. 

Thank you, 

F/C Dan Goodfellow 
 

From your Fleet Captain,  
 

By Dan Goodfellow 
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See any GLSBC Past Commodore for questions or tickets: $5 each 3 for $10 or 

be a sponsor for $50(20tickets) 

Drawing will be Sept 12th 
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Commodore      Greg Tacke�    greg@nimmi.com 

                               H 313-274-0741    C  313-790-8218 

Vice   Joe Bacile  jbacile@sbcglobal.net 

    248-249-1916 

Rear                   Kevin Stove kevinstoneglsbc@gmail.com  

                              734-502-1535  

Treasurer              P/C Dr John Arma#s jandcarma#s@yahoo.com 

                              H 734-285-2238    W 734-284-6700 

Secretary            Ray Stewart H 734-282-2199 

Director  Randy Pearce randydpearce@yahoo.com  

Health & Safety           Chuck Kato H 313-520-1523 

Historian           Mike Baird  mikebaird41@yahoo.com 

                               H  313-295-1242 M  313-749-2470 

Director  Tom Kovach pipefi�er@ameritech.net 

                                                                                H 734-284-7471 C 313-670-1582 

Fleet Captain     Dan Goodfellow dan.goodfellow@comcast.net  
                             C 734-748-8888  

Publishers    Pat & Steph Gerrity    GLSBCNEWS@gmail.com 

    Pat 517-862-1876 

    Steph 313-408-7162 

Grounds    P/C Ralph Pennybacker 

Assistant Grounds    Rich Curylo 

Assistant Grounds    Gary Convery 

Maintenance Work Program  Ray Stewart 

Quartermaster    Randy Pearce 

Entertainment    Kevin Stone 

By-Laws     Donna Fickeisen  

Educa#on & Safety    Chuck Kato 

Membership    Ray Stewart 

New Member    Gary Convery 

New Member Assistant  Randy Pearce 

Dock Chairman   Joe Bacile 

2015 Board of Directors and Flag Officers 
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August 5 - 8  ILYA Powerboat Bay Week,  Put-in-Bay 

August 14,15, & 16 Rendezvous - Toledo Beach  

Aug 22 Steak Roast  

Sept 5, 6, & 7 Rendezvous - Holiday Harbor 

Sept 12 Blue Gavel Dinner - Zukin BBQ 

Sept 19 Silent Auc>on Fundraiser @ GLSBC 

Oct 3 & 4  Haul Out Weekend  

Dec 5 Annual Mee>ng  

Dec 11, 12, 13, 14  Chicago Rendezvous 

GLSBC Silent Auction 

September 19th 2015 
Pa�y Kovach and Cherie Arma#s would like to give a big THANK YOU to all the ladies who help put 

auc#on baskets together with the items donated by some of our members. We accomplished a lot 

that day and we are well on our way to a huge auc#on. Don't forget to get your advanced spagheM 

dinner #ckets for the night of the auc#on. This will help us to have a more accurate count for the food 

needed. Thanks Again to: Tami Berry, Judy Baird, Judy Cmolach, Donna Fickeisen, Sherri Hebert, Pat Hopper, 

Arlene LaFehr, Cathy LaFrance, Sharon Skitch and Kathy Stec  

 

Any ques#on about the spagheM dinner silent auc#on contact:  Cherie Arma#s @ 734-674-3744 or Pa�y Ko-

vach @734-218-0327 
 


